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	Evacuation Procedure – leave via the fire door and assemble in the play area – Noted


	115.04/16 Apologies

Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs. Brain, Churchill, Fletcher and Newport. 
116.04/16 Declaration of Interest Under the Localism Act – None. 

117.04/16 To approve the Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on 7 March – Approved.  
118.04/16 To note the Minutes of the Planning Committee Meetings of the 7 March and 21 March - Noted.
119.04/16 To note the Minutes of the F&GP Meeting of 21 March and approve any recommendations. – Noted
The following Grants were approved:

Winterbourne Down Burial Trust - £187.50
Frenchay Community News Community Interest Group (FCN) - £500
120.04/16 Clerks Report 
All items on the Clerk’s report were noted. 
Matters Arising
The skate board ramp at the Recreation Field has been removed. Some work needs to be done to make good the surface underneath and we are waiting for a quote from Green Trees Surfacing.

A letter has been sent to WIA regarding the being damage done to the corner of Beckspool Road and Bristol Road by the WIA school bus.
The National Trust have contacted James Churchill and advised him they would like him to graze his cattle in the field this year. If the cattle are to be put in before the damage to the Tuckett field wall has been repaired, a temporary repair will have to be made.     
121.04/16 – Items from the public - None

122.04/16 – Items from Members 
Cllr. Amos requested if a portable speed advisory sign could be put on Beacon Lane. This follows an accident that occurred there last week. South Gloucestershire Council have portable signs which they move around and Cllr. Bowles will request that one is put on Beacon Lane.

Cllr. Willis noted that it appears cars are being parked in Hambrook Lane by St Elizabeth’s Hall, and left there for the day while presumably the owners go to work. This causes problems for anyone who wants to use the Hall. It would appear the same thing happens on Hambrook Common. Members agreed that while this is a problem, it is not illegal for anyone to park their car if there are no parking restrictions on the road. 
123.04/16 – Correspondence
Mrs Peasgood contacted the Parish Council to request if she could put a couple of trees on either Frenchay or Whiteshill Common, with a plaque, as a memorial to her grandparents. They spent a lot of time sitting on both commons in their later years, and also collecting their great grandchildren from Hambrook School. She herself was married at Frenchay and both her parents are interred at the church. Councillors agreed in principle to this but felt the only option would be Frenchay Common. Cllr. Thorne will check to see if there is a suitable place.   
124.04/16 - A.O.B.
Cllr. Climmer advised there is a problem with horses being ridden on Hambrook Common.
It was suggested that some signs could be put up to discourage this.

Cllr. Hemmings confirmed that the landlords from The Cross hands and White Lion, and the manager of Nat West bank, would like to attend the next session of CPR training which is currently being organised.
Cllr. Bowles reminded everyone the Annual Parish Meeting is next Monday, 11th, at 7pm. 

The meeting concluded at 7.35pm.
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